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7th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re.  Year 5 – Visit to the Science Museum – Tuesday 29th November 2022 
 
To support and enhance our Year 5 Science topics on 'Forces', we are very excited to be able to visit the Science 
Museum in South Kensington on Tuesday, 29th November 2022. During the trip, we will encourage students to be 
curious, look closely at details and be creative—skills invaluable to scientists. We believe this is the best 
opportunity to reinforce the children's understanding of these topics!  
 
We will be travelling by train to the Science Museum, leaving school promptly at 9:00 am and returning to school 
by 4 pm. This time may be slightly later due to the train delays, but we will let you know via text if this is the case. 
Please collect your child from the usual collection point.  
  
Please provide your child with a packed lunch (no glass bottles, cans or fizzy drinks, please) in a named lunch 
box/bag. If your child is entitled to free school meals, then a school-made packed lunch will be available on 
request. At the museum, lockers will be available for children to store their coats, lunches and drinks. Please 
remember children must wear school uniforms. Black trainers are allowed as the children walk a lot during the day. 
Please also provide your child with a water bottle and a raincoat.   
  
The children will be unable to visit the shop at the museum, so please do not send your child any pocket money.  
  
Please complete the slip below and return it to your child's class teacher by Thursday, 24th November 2022.  
 
This trip costs £4.60 per child, payable via ParentPay. 
 
As we are travelling by train, we require a few parent/carer volunteers to help with the trip. Please indicate on the 
reply slip below if you can volunteer your time for the day. There will be no cost to you for this trip either.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Begum, Mrs Joshi, Miss Stewart & Miss Shah 
The Year 5 Team 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 5 Trip to The Science Museum – Please return by Thursday 24th November 2022 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________________________                     Class: _____________________ 
 
□ I give permission for my child to attend the Y5 trip to The Science Museum. 
□ I have made a payment of £4.60 on ParentPay. 
□ My child will bring a packed lunch on the day of the trip. 
□ My child is eligible for Free School Meals and I would like the school to provide a packed lunch. 
□ I will be able to help by coming to the trip. 
 
Name: _______________________________________                  Phone: ______________________________ 
 
Signed:    …………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) Date:  ………………………………………… 
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